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I live in an area in North Bend, where OHV vehicles are already allowed on certain 

roads, and it has not been a problem. I could find this to be very beneficial around 

town as a means of transportation in the summer that would be enjoyable and safe. 

As long as people follow the laws of the road I don’t see any reason why this would 

be a negative. As stated before, it has not been a problem down in the Hauser area 

where I live. Thank you for your consideration. 


